
INTRODUCTORY NOTE

The Board of Governors takes distinct pleasure in announcing that
future-volumes of the Transportation Law Journal will be published
in cooperation with the highly regarded College of Law of the Univer-
sity of Denver.

Editorial responsibility of the Journal will be assumed by the recip-
ient of the Motor Carrier Lawyers Association's Chair of Transporta-
tion Law which was recently established as part of the Motor Carrier
Lawyers Association's Continuing Legal Education program.

The Association looks forward to this new endeavor and is sure that
its joint efforts with the Law School will result in success similar to
that experienced by the annual Transportation Law Institute which
is also sponsored by the parties.

It is also appropriate at this time for the Board to extend special
gratitude and recognition to Professor Daniel J. Baum who has served
as Editor of the Journal since its inception. Without Professor
Baum's guidance, cooperation, and efforts, the Journal would not be
in a position to pursue the growth course announced.

Although Professor Baum's formal responsibility as Editor termi-
nates with the present volume of the Journal, the Board looks forward
to his continued contributions in an advisory and editorial capacity.

The Journal's readers are also invited to contribute suggestions and
editorial material. Such assistance will help the Association and Law
School achieve their goal of making the Journal the most significant
periodical in the area of transportation law.
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